
       In this time of so many disruptions, we at
Our Lady of Grace School feel we are so blessed
to be able continue teaching every day. We are
blessed in that we are a small school and we are
able to teach every child. Our curriculum is book
based, and not "sheet based." That is, every
student has a math book, a science book, a
spelling book, a reading comprehension book etc.
 
       On March 13, when we were told schools
were going to close, teachers assigned work for
students to complete at home and teachers were
able to collect this work the following Friday.
During week two we began to organize daily
Zoom or Facetime meetings with each student to
have their work corrected and new lessons
taught. Each student has a set time to meet with
each teacher every day via video, and students
work independently on their school work for the
remainder of the school day. Students from
grade 5 to high school also have online group
classes for subjects such as science, French,
history, and religion with their teachers.
 
       The students have had no break in their
learning. We will be able to complete our
curriculum for the year with our students. Our
new way of teaching has worked remarkably well
due to the amazing support and involvement of
parents. Our students have mentioned on several
occasions how much they miss the Sacraments
and cannot wait to return to them. Students are
also missing each other, and are looking forward
to going back to school.
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Science teacher Mrs. Savidge teaching a group
science class.

Mrs. Barry teaching Grace, a grade 5 student.



THANK YOU
Our Lady of Grace wishes to thank our faithful 
 sponsors for their support over the years, but
especially now, as our fundraisers have ground to a
halt. Please know you are in our prayers every day.

Sponsors:  Dr. Tom Barry
    Michael Mallory
    Marcelo Santos
    The Knights of Columbus
    Sheryl O'Connor
   
    

Dr. Joe MacDougall
Margaret Simon
Leanid Elbert
Ruth O'Leary
New Maryland ARP

OLOG also wishes to thank Computers for Schools for their help in setting up
computers for our students. A thank you to Vanessa Baird, Joe Burchat, Angel

Torres and Peter Maclean for their continued online assistance.

A math lesson with grade 2 student, Felix.
Religion lesson with high school students.


